



Welcome Home! Banner and Pizza Night

Join Defence Community Organisation and make a banner to celebrate the return of our deployed loved ones.

Townsville families of (soon to return) deployed personnel are invited to join us for a pizza dinner and to decorate your own family "welcome home" banner.

All you need to bring is your creativity—everything else will be provided!

WHERE Gecko's Family Centre, Lavarack Barracks

WHEN Thursday 9 November 2017, 6pm–8pm

RSVP by Monday 6 November 2017 to

dco.townsville@defence.gov.au or 07 4753 6539

MORE INFO www.defence.gov.au/dco





U IKE Defence Community Organisation to receive updates.